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Congratulations to the Oshawa Generals 

Whitby, Ontario – Congratulations to the Oshawa Generals on their 2015 Memorial Cup 
Championship!  After a stellar season, the Generals defeated four teams in the playoffs to with the J. 
Ross Robertson Cup.  They then proceeded to win all four of their games at the Memorial Cup to 
earn the title of Canadian Hockey League Champions.  Up to the nail-biter overtime win, it was a 
great display of sportsmanship and camaraderie that brought pride to all of Durham Region.  

 

The team’s success will be honoured at a parade and ceremony in Oshawa (visit 
www.generalmotorscentre.com for more information and a map of the parade route).  Coming 
together in celebration of sport offers everyone a chance to be a part of the team.  As for the chant 
that carried them to victory, GO GENS GO! 
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Media inquiries: 

The Regional Municipality of Durham: 

Sandra Austin, Policy and Research Advisor 
Phone: 905-668-7711 ext. 2449 or sandra.austin@durham.ca 
 
If this information is required in an accessible format, please contact the Accessibility Co-ordinator at 
1-800-372-1102 extension 2009. 
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